Cherry Hill Public Schools Title 1 – Parent Permission for Placement (TARGETED ASSISTANCE SCHOOL)

Parent Permission for Placement

Dear parent/guardian of:

Welcome to Title 1. The purpose of a Title 1 program is to improve the educational opportunities of the students being served by providing additional instruction to help them achieve success in the regular educational program; Title 1 students have the same high standards as all students in Cherry Hill Public Schools.

Your child has been selected for Title I services. Selection of students into the Title 1 program is based on the following criteria:

- 1. Student performance on state assessment
- 2. Student performance on district and classroom assessments
- 3. Teacher recommendation

Placement of a child into Title I services is always done with parent knowledge and consent. Please sign below and check no if you do not want your child to receive Title I services. If you have any special instructions for the teacher(s), please check yes below and provide us with that information. *If we do not receive this form back from you, your child will receive Title 1 services.* I am available for questions, general information, etc. Finally, I ask that you please attend our Title 1 Fall Parent Night on September 18th. We will begin at 7:30 p.m. and light refreshments will be served. At this meeting, we hope to introduce you to the specifics of the Title 1 program.

No, I do not want my child to receive Title I services Yes, I would like my child to receive Title I services.	
Special Instructions:	

Title I Contact Information

School Title I Coordinator: Lisa Feinstein

Telephone: (856) 428-8848